
 
Dear Valley View Patient: 
 
We know your health care is important to you, as it is to us. This letter is to inform you that the 
Colorado Indigent Care Program (CICP) is ending on July 1, 2025. A list of resources is included 
below to help you. Please contact our financial assistance team to discuss what discounted care 
options will be available after July 1, 2025. Our team is available to answer any questions you have 
about Hospital Discounted Care and Valley View Hospital’s financial assistance options.  
 

• Valley View Hospital will continue to provide discounts on inpatient, outpatient, and 
emergency services under the Hospital Discounted Care law. 

• If you qualified for CICP through a hospital, you are automatically qualified for Hospital 
Discounted Care as well. 

• If your determination letter did not list Hospital Discounted Care, you may request a new 
determination letter from the facility that completed your application that lists your 
eligibility and the dates of eligibility. These determination letters can be used at other 
hospitals to receive services under Hospital Discounted Care. 

• If you qualified for CICP through a clinic or use clinic services, contact your clinic about 
their Financial Assistance options. 

• CICP co-pay cards will no longer be provided. Valley View Hospital be providing cards for 
patients determined eligible for Hospital Discounted Care at our facility in addition to the 
determination letter that must be provided.  

 
Hospital Discounted Care website: 
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/colorado-hospital-discounted-care 
Health First Colorado Medicaid website:  
https://www.healthfirstcolorado.com/ 
CHP+ Child Health Plan Plus for children website: 
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/chp 
List of Medicaid Programs for patients of all ages: 
https://hcpf.colorado.gov/program-list 
Emergency Medicaid Services for health benefits for children and pregnant people who do 
not have the citizenship or immigration status needed for Health First Colorado or CHP+ 
coverage: 
https://www.healthfirstcolorado.com/emergency-medicaid/ 
Connect for Health Colorado reduced-cost health insurance options: 
https://connectforhealthco.com/# 
OmniSalud low-cost health insurance options for undocumented people: 
https://connectforhealthco.com/get-started/omnisalud/ 
Colorado Community Health Network (CCHN) information on community health centers: 
https://cchn.org/ 
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Questions may be directed to the Financial Counseling Department at 970-384-6892 or 866-231-
7678 toll-free from 8:00 to 5:00 p.m. MST Monday through Friday. 
 
Si habla usted en Espanol, por favor, llamenos al 970-384-6892 o la llamada gratis al 866-231-
7678. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Valley View Hospital Financial Counseling 
970-384-6892 
866-231-7678 


